
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, BELGRAM, BURDWAN 
C/045/25-26/ LKG – XII    NOTICE FOR CLASSES LKG – XII       DATE: 02.09.2025     

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that an interactive Parenting Guidance Session will be held 

on Friday, 12th September, 2025 conducted by Eminent Parenting Consultant, 

Ms. Payel Ghosh (Medha Consultancy).  

All parents are requested to kindly fill in the registration form and submit it by Thursday, 

4th September, 2025. As seats are limited, we encourage you to register at the earliest to 

reserve your spot. 

You may also share the registration link with other parents from different schools who 

may be interested in attending this valuable session. 

     Please fill in the Google Form promptly to confirm your participation. 

https://forms.gle/5rRDdJAeaXsVRt93A  

Looking forward to your active participation. 

Wards are not allowed during the session.  

Warm Regards, 

Principal 

 

https://forms.gle/5rRDdJAeaXsVRt93A

